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  Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Happy 2023 and we hope that you had an enjoyable break, spending time with those you love. We 

are all excited for the year ahead and you may have noticed that we are already having new 

shelters built on the field- ready for a lovely spring and summer to come! Our bike sheds are now 

finished- we hope you agree they look good, and we can now accommodate twice as many bicycles 

and scooters to encourage our children to be active on their journey to and from school. 

 

Thank you for your support with all of our winter activities and we are now looking forward to the 

spring and summer term ahead. One of the things we said we wanted to do was to re-introduce 

our class/ year group assemblies because we think this will be a lovely way for you to see your 

child in school. We wanted to try a slightly different approach too, by inviting parents/ carers in 

to see the assemblies, but also to stay and see your child’s work in their books as well. We believe 

that by having a single year group assembly, all parents/ carers and family members will have the 

opportunity to see their own children in a less crowded and more relaxed atmosphere. We hope 

that you agree and we hope you will enjoy the experience. Please see the dates below for the 

assemblies, however, each year group will send further information regarding each year group 

assembly nearer the time. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

                 

 

Assembly Dates ( all assemblies will begin at 1:45pm unless stated otherwise *) 

 

Reception- Friday 21st April 

Year 1- Friday 5th May 

Year 2-Friday 7th July 

Year 3- Friday 16th June 

Year 4- Friday 23rd June 

Year 5-Friday 30th June 

Year 6- Monday 24th July*  ( Leavers’ Assembly) 

 

Some additional dates for spring term 

 ( please note these may be subject to amendments or additions).  

Please continue to check our website and any text messages). 

 

Date Event 

Monday 9th January Pantomime Year1-Year 6 

Wednesday 11th January Year 6 Elder Consultation Day 

Thursday 12th January Year 6 Poplar Consultation Day 

Tuesday 7th February Individual Photos 

Thursday 16th February N- Y5 Consultation Evening 

Thursday 2nd March World Book Day 

Wednesday 8th March Class Photographs 

Tuesday 14th March The Hobbit Production 

 

 

 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

P Scott 

 

Mrs Patricia Scott  

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


